
 

Nisqually Tribe Health Department DENTAL PROGRAM 

In response to COVID19, as of May 17, 2021 

WHAT: Regular dental treatment, hygiene appointments, and 

dental emergencies 

WHERE: Nisqually Tribe Dental Clinic 

WHO: Established Contract Health enrolled Patients that live in 

our CHSDA of Thurston County (except spouses of 

Nisqually Tribal members can also live in Pierce County)   

HOW: Call 360-413-2716 for an appointment and we will be 

calling patients whose original appointments were 

cancelled at the start of pandemic - in the order of their 

cancellation. 

WHEN: Monday thru Friday, 8am – 4pm  
 

For COVID-19 safety of patients and staff, there will be no walk-ins seen at this 

time, you must call to schedule an emergency appointment.  Available 

appointments are limited due to COVID cleaning protocols between patient care 

and wait times between appointments will be longer than normal.  Existing Direct 

Enrolled patients can be seen for dental emergencies only.  All questions 

regarding eligibility and/or enrollment will be referred to Nisqually Health 

Registration program.  All patients must pass a COVID-19 screening to be seen. 


